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From: jane-maio@juno.com
Sent: Sunday, October 16, 2022 6:25 PM
To: BOS-Clerk of the Board; BOS-District I; BOS-District II; BOS-District III; BOS-District IV; 

BOS-District V
Subject: Agenda Item: Pollock Pines Forebay Park Upgrades

[You don't often get email from jane-maio@juno.com. Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

I am a long time resident of Pollock Pines and am in full support of the proposed upgrades for the Forebay Community 
Park. Our residents of ALL AGES AND ABILITIES deserve a county park to recreate and socialize in a safe area. 

Thank you, 

Jane Maio 
7019 Kamloops Drive 
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